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Email: GreaterDandenong.WardReview@vec.vic.gov.au

Dear Committee Members,

Our Association represents the residents of Palm Lake Resort Willow Lodge in Bangholme.
Palm Lake Resort Willow Lodge is a collection of approximately 400 homes and 600 residents
in the Bangholme Green Wedge. Keysborough South Ward represents our community of
interest, being united with other residents that live in the Bangholme and Keysborough South
Green Wedge.

We have previously fought attempts for our land to be taken out of the Green Wedge and be
rezoned industrial.

So, Model 1, where we would be in a ward with the Dandenong South Industrial Area makes
absolutely no sense - it is both repugnant and illogical.

Model 2 is very similar to the ward arrangement we have at the moment. Willow Lodge and

the Greater Dandenong Green Wedge more broadly should stay in Keysborough South Ward
and away from the Dandenong South Industrial Area. Therefore, we believe Model 2 is the
sensible way to go.

We strongly support Model 2

Our Secretary, Carmel Perkins, would appreciate being able to speak during your online hearing.

Email:

Yours faithfully,

David Duckworth Carmel Perkins
President, WLVRA Secretary, WLVRA
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